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INVITATION 

 
Installation of The Reverend Leslie E. Martin 

as Pastor of First Baptist Church of Allentown, New Jersey 
Sunday July 1, 2012, 3:30 pm 

 
Then I heard the voice of the Lord saying, ‘Whom shall I send? 
And who will go for us?’  And I said, ‘Here am I.  Send Me!’ – Isaiah 6:8(NIV) 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
As many of you know, our church has prayerfully sought guidance from the Lord in seeking 
a new Pastor for our congregation.  Our candidate Pastor has also prayed for guidance 
from the Lord, Jesus Christ as he carefully discerned his new call to serve the Lord.  We 
have carefully considered candidates, and believe that we now have a minister who is 
called by God to serve our congregation.  Our congregation has elected him to serve the 
Lord with us in Allentown. 
 
It is with joy that the Pastoral Search Committee, the Board of Trustees, the Board of 
Deacons, and our Congregation invite you to the Installation of Rev. Leslie E. Martin as our 
Pastor.  The details are as follows: 
 
Date: Sunday, July 1, 2012 
 
Time: 3:30 pm 
 
Place: First Baptist Church of Allentown 
 72 Waker Ave. 

Allentown, New Jersey 08501 
 

A Dinner Reception will be held immediately following the service.  In order to help us plan, 
please let us know if you will attend, and if you will attend the Dinner Reception.  
 
Please call Cindy von Rhine at 609-208-0429 or email cindyvonrhine@optonline.net.  
RSVP no later than June 24, 2012. 
 
Come and celebrate this joyous occasion with us! We look forward to welcoming you.  
 
May God bless You, our new Pastor, and our Congregation in the days ahead! 
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